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REPORT

Sr. No Item Particulars
1 Date 10/01/2024
2 Name of Event Workshop
3 Venue DOGR, Rajgurunagar
5 Duration of the programme One day
6 Number of participants 25 students + 2 Teaching staff

7 Activity belongs to which
Criteria of NAAC

Criteria-2 (Advanced learner and
participative learning)
Criteria-3 (Collaborations-
linkages)

Twenty-five students of S.Y.B.Sc. Botany and two teaching staff of Department of Botany,

Hutatma Rajguru Mahavidyalaya, Rajgurunagar attended one day workshop on “Cross

pollination on Onion by using stingless honey bees” at the Directorate of Onion and Garlic

Research Centre, Rajgurunagar. The training was conducted on Wednesday, 10th January 2024.

The workshop was arranged by under the aegis of Scientific Social Responsibility (SSR) of DST

funded project on “Taping the potential of native stingless bee Tetragnula iridipennis Smith for

pollination enhancement and profitable onion seed production.”

The program started in the seminar hall with the registration process at 9.30 am. An introduction

to the course was later given by the Dr. Kalyani Gorrepati, Senior Scientist, ICAR-DOGR Pune.

It was followed by lectures combined with power point presentations. The first lecture was on

‘Different types of Honey bees’ delivered by Mr. Chandrashekhar Pote. Second lecture was

given by Mr. Dhananjay Shirsat. He gave detailed information about honey bees, hives, culturing

of Honey bees. He also gave information about stingless honey bees, production of honey, effect

on pollination and production of crops. All the lectures were found to be very much informative.



After a short lunch break from 1.00 to 1.30 pm, students visited to field where project of

artificial production of honey is going on. Students also visited to seed technology lab where

different tools for seed collection, storage, packing can be seen.

The training session concluded with the valedictory ceremony where students and teachers gave

their valuable feedback. All the participants were presented with certificates by the hands of Dr.

Kalyani Gorrepati, Senior Scientist, ICAR-DOGR Pune.

Later, there was a group photo session and the program concluded. By 4.30pm, the group

returned back to college. The training program was found to be greatly enriching which provided

lots of new experiences.
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